
LaCroix, Linda 

From: John Kimball <jhkmtk44@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Thursday, February 7, 2019 6:41 PM 
To: LaCroix, Linda 

Subject: Bear hunt 

Strongly opposed to spring bear hunt for many obvious reasons. Surprised this bill is even being proposed Would 

eventually cause many problems down the line including fall hunting 

Sent from my iPhone 
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